
Walnut High School - Department of Drama - Announces 

OPEN AUDITIONS 

 FOR ALL WHS STUDENTS 
For the FALL Musical Production of 

BIG FISH 
A New Musical - Based on the 2003 Tim Burton Film   

 

AUDITIONS: Wednesday, August 22 at 2:30pm in PAC 

CALL BACKS: Thursday, August 23 at 3:00pm in PAC 
 

           Ms. Rehm        Mr. Nigian        Ms. Tomlin  
          Vocal Director             Director                Choreographer 

 

To request an AUDITION PACKET please email: 

bigfishwhs@gmail.com 

 


